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Hi,

I am asking that the state finds a way to enact a rent/mortgage freeze that does not need to be
paid back. Many people are losing hours or are laid off so asking for back rents/mortgages to
repaid will continue to be a burden on many in the state.

We need emergency housing for houseless folks who are so vulnerable to getting sick because
of lack of resources and ability to wash their hands and disinfect belongings. 

We need an economic aid package to help all businesses impacted by this. If we don't many of
Oregon's wonderful small businesses will not recover.


